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DATE: March 29, 2017

TO: Regional Managing Directors
Sheriff's Offices Conducting Child Protective Investigations

THROUGH: David L. Fairbanks, Deputy Secretary‘fp"l o,
~C)
FROM: JoShonda Guerrier, Assistant Secretary for Child \Velf /
Vicki Abrams, Assistant Secretary for Operation )

SUBJECT: Rapid Safety Feedback Updates — Strengthening Child Safety through
Technology

PURPOSE: The purpose of this memo is to announce updates to the Ad Hoc Daily
V3B Child Investigations and Special Conditions Listing report that supports Rapid
Safety Feedback Reviews.

BACKGROUND: The Strengthening Child Safety through Technology project
released on March 24, 2017 introduced new maltreatment values that are included in
the criteria for Rapid Safety Feedback. The Ad Hoc report that supports this process
has a filter (input control) that is used to identify investigations containing both Family
Violence and Substance Misuse maltreatments. This filter has been updated, to include
the three new maltreatments:

e Household Violence Threatens Child

e Intimate Partner Violence Threatens Child

e Substance Exposed Newborn

The new version of the report will be named Daily VAMK Child - 4 1oc shared Folder
Investigations and Special Conditions Listing. ) Ad Hoc Adult Investigations

_ o & 1 ad Hoc CARS
The report has been moved from the Child Investigations folder S Ad oc Childisi Seeh
to the Ad Hoc Shared folder within the Ad Hoc Investigations £ Ad Hoc Elgibility
Status sub-folder. Users can also find the report by searching CA———
VAMK. 1 Ad Hoc ICWSIS

. = Ad Hoc Intakes

ACTION REQUIRED: Please share this memorandum with Department and Sheriff's
Offices conducting Child Protective Investigations as appropriate.
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CONTACT INFORMATION: If you have any questions regarding local readiness
efforts, please contact your Regional Champion or Lisa Brooks, FSFN Practice and
Training Specialist, Office of Child Welfare, at (407) 317-7128 or via email at
Lisa.Brooks@MyFLFamilies.com.

cc:  Regional Family and Community Services Directors
Community-Based Care Lead Agency CEOs
Center for Child Welfare




